
   
 

   
 

 

 

American Rescue Plan Act - State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds Updates 

March 2023 – Boozhoo! Red Cliff Tribal Leadership and Staff continue to plan and fulfill the multiple approved 
ARPA SLFRF projects for the Gaa-Miskwaabikaang community. Current large project updates include: 

Cultural Center: The building is in the final design stages. The project team is working through the mechanical 
design needs for the building's energy systems and will soon have the construction drawings ready to go out for 
bids for a General Contractor. Architects and engineers are working on the needed improvements for 
developing Nuzzo Road, along with water, sewer, electricity, and fiber internet. Once a General Contractor is 
secured, construction of the new Cultural Center will begin, as early as this summer. 

Housing at Shodeen Property: Master planning and design of the Shodeen Property has begun with the hired 
architects and engineers. General design goals and project timelines have been discussed.  Preliminary designs 
will be posted in the near future for community input and feedback, please watch for notices. Miigwech to 
everyone who has contributed to the “naming” survey for this project. The top two choices are still receiving 
votes and will be posted for a few more weeks and shared with the community when completed.  

With the interests of the short- and long-term priorities for the Gaa-Miskwaabikaang Community, the Red Cliff 
Tribal Council continues to assess feedback from the community. Please direct any questions to 
RCARP@redcliff-nsn.gov. Here is a summary of how Red Cliff’s ARPA SLFRF $43,410,982 have been allocated to 
date: 
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